STATE OFFICIALS OPTIMISTIC ABOUT E-GOVERNMENT

A survey conducted at the National Association of State Chief Information Officers’ mid-year meeting revealed wide-ranging opinions concerning future investment in e-government. For government-to-citizen e-government solutions, 40% of the respondents thought spending would increase next year, 24% said it would decrease and 36% said spending would remain the same. In answering a question about spending for government-to-employee e-government solutions, 46% said spending would increase, 12% said decrease, and 42% believe it will stay the same. When asked about government-to-business solutions, 54% said spending would remain unchanged, 38% said spending would increase, and 8% said it would decrease.
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